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Dear Friends and Supporters,

As we reflect on the past year, I am honored to present the annual report of Precious Hearts Foundation. It is with
great pride and gratitude that I share the remarkable achievements and impact we have made in our mission to
provide safety, support, and empowerment to survivors of domestic violence.

Throughout the year 2023, our dedicated team of staff, volunteers, and supporters worked tirelessly to uphold our
commitment to serving individuals and families affected by domestic abuse. Our shelter remained a beacon of hope
and refuge for those in need, offering essential services and resources to help survivors rebuild their lives free from
violence.

Key Highlights from the Annual Report:
 Shelter Services: We provided safe and secure shelter to 2,147 survivors and their children, offering them a
supportive environment where they could heal and rebuild their lives free from fear and abuse.

Counseling and Support: Our team of board-certified and licensed counselors and advocates provided individual and
group counseling sessions, legal assistance, and case management services to survivors, empowering them to
navigate the complex challenges of leaving abusive relationships and rebuilding their futures.

Outreach and Education: We expanded our community outreach efforts through virtual workshops, awareness
campaigns, and partnerships with local organizations to raise awareness about domestic violence, promote healthy
relationships, and provide resources to those in need.

Empowerment Programs: Our empowerment programs, including job readiness training, financial literacy
workshops, and support groups, equipped survivors with the skills and resources they need to achieve
independence, economic stability, and self-sufficiency.

Collaborative Partnerships: We strengthened our partnerships with law enforcement agencies, healthcare providers,
legal aid organizations, and community stakeholders to enhance our ability to respond effectively to the needs of
survivors and ensure access to comprehensive support services.

Looking Ahead:
 As we look ahead to the future, we remain steadfast in our commitment to ending domestic violence and creating a
safer, more supportive community for all. With your continued support and partnership, we will expand our reach,
enhance our services, and work towards a future where everyone can live free from fear and violence.

On behalf of the Precious Hearts Foundation, I extend my deepest gratitude to our dedicated staff, volunteers,
donors, and supporters for their unwavering commitment to our mission. Together, we are making a difference in
the lives of survivors and creating lasting change in our community.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

Elva Chase, BCCC
President/Founder
Precious Hearts Foundation



Perpetrators successfully
completed our

rehabilitation program 

96%

Impact Snapshot

Survivors found shelter and a new 
beginning at the Precious Hearts

Foundation

2,147
Bed nights of emergency

shelter and 
supportive services

16,721

Hotline calls

2,983
Meals served

113,412

Clothing, toiletries, 
and furniture disbursed

26,641

Survivors received counseling services

4,431
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We couldn't have
done it without your
generous support. 

Thank you 
to all our

donors and
volunteers!
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